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	Issued:  
	09 September 2017
	

	


	To:
	All Triumph Group Inc., suppliers

	Cc:
	

	Subject:  
	Potential Delivery Truck Shortage

	Attachments:	
	None

	
	

	
	Potential Truck Shortage – Hurricane Recovery September 11, 2017

Please be advised that we expect a potential shortage in truck capacity (especially flatbed) in lieu of hurricane Irma.  FEMA (along with other relief agencies) are actively engaged in their necessary procurement of assets along with those that are already supporting recovery efforts from hurricane Harvey.

All efforts should be made to secure bookings for truckload moves 2-3 days in advance.  Same day and expedite requests will be monitored to avoid costly overruns.  We expect this recovery period to last for several weeks.




Regards, 

Triumph Group Supply Chain Management
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